
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

2024-27 National Land Transport Programme 

Factsheet 

Northland 

• A total of $991 million is forecast to be invested in Northland in the 2024-27 National Land 

Transport Programme (NLTP) period. 

 

• Investment in Northland during the 2024-27 NLTP is targeted at strengthening the region’s 

connections to key markets and building economic growth and prosperity. 

 

• The $991 million forecast investment includes: 

- $258m forecast maintenance operations investment 

- $458m forecast to fix potholes investment 

- $243m forecast improvements investment 

- $18m forecast public transport investment 

- $4m forecast safety investment 

- $6.9m forecast walking and cycling investment 

Northland investment highlights for 2024-27 

• Progress work on the development and route protection of 2 Roads of National Significance – the 

alternative to the Brynderwyn Hills, and SH1 Port Marsden Highway to Whangārei. 

• Strengthen key bridges in the region to support the economy by allowing access for larger High 

Productivity Motor Vehicles (HPMV). 

• Improve the safety and resilience of more than 620 lane kilometres of state highways with road 

resurfacing, renewals, and fixing potholes.  

• Complete slip repairs and improvements at Mangamuka Gorge. 

• Complete land purchase and consenting for a Commercial Vehicle Safety Centre (CVSC), SH15 

Marsden. 

More information 

This factsheet includes key highlights of our investment in Northland. For more information on the 2024–

27 NLTP, visit our website. 

 


